
WHEN WE WILL MEET?

Our first meeting will be Sunday, 
June 14th at 9 a.m. and 11 a.m.

We will be holding two separate 
services with time in between for 
cleaning.

A maximum of 50 people each service with overflow 
space in the annex building (up to 50 people)

BACK TOGETHER AT 
WINDSOR CHURCH 
OF CHRIST!

WHO SHOULD STAY HOME?

Those who are vulnerable, sick or have 
symptoms should stay home.  We ask 
that if you have one of the following 
symptoms, please stay home for the 
safety and well being of your brothers 
and sisters: fever, dry cough, shortness 
of breath, sore throat, new loss of taste 
or smell, and/or chills. 

We will continue to offer our Sunday morning service 
online for those who cannot or should not join us in 
person.

WHAT WILL THE SERVICE LOOK LIKE?

The order of worship will be:
  Announcements/Opening prayer 
  Songs
  Scripture reading
  Lesson
  Song(s)
  Communion/closing prayer

Songs will be on the overhead screen (We will not use the 
songbooks.)

WHAT ABOUT COMMUNION AND 
CONTRIBUTION?

No trays will be passed.  We will be using 
individual communion packets which you 
will find in the back of the building as you enter.

You can continue to mail your contribution 
to Travis Rogers or place your contribution 
in the designated plate as you enter or exit 
the building.

WHAT ABOUT FACE MASKS?

Wearing a mask is optional, but 
strongly recommended.

It is strongly recommended by the 
state that masks be worn when entering 
or exiting the building, and when possible while seated 
(they can be removed for singing and partaking of the 
communion).  Exceptions for masks - children under 2, 
those with trouble breathing, or those unable to remove a 
mask without assistance.  We ask that you bring your own 
masks, but if you do not have one, one will be provided at 
the door.  

WHERE AND HOW WILL WE SIT?

Social distancing (6 feet) is necessary 
when: entering, exiting, and while seated 
in the building.

WHAT HAPPENS AFTER SERVICES?

At the conclusion of the service we ask that you dismiss 
orderly, maintaining social distancing.  We ask that you 
please exit expeditiously and do not visit or congregate 
outside.
Upon exiting the service, each party (person or family) 
should remove all items that they brought, so the area can 
be sanitized before the next service.  

WHAT ABOUT RESTROOM USE?

If restroom use is necessary, please ensure you sanitize the 
area using the provided materials before exiting.

Do you have questions?  Please ask!  Contact Ed Burns at 970-402-4593

“Let each of you look not only to his own interests, but 
also to the interests of others.”  Philippians 2:4

ANYTHING ELSE?

Thanks brothers and sisters.  Let’s work 
together to make this difficult situation easier 
on each other by doing our part to put the 
needs of others before our own.


